
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
5th June 2024 
 
 
Forest School Opportunities – Sputnik Class – Group 3 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are very fortunate to be able to run Forest School sessions with Mrs Yvonne 
Matthews, Forest School Leader.   
 
The activities will be held within the school grounds or within the local community 
on Tuesday afternoons for three weeks during term 6. Your child is invited to join us 
and will start Forest School on Tuesday 11th June 2024. These days are for small 
specific groups of children.  
 
We will provide waterproof overalls and equipment required for the activities.  
However, your child will need a pair of wellies or a pair of old shoes/trainers and will 
need to bring them along in a named plastic bag please.  
 
We are sure that the children will both enjoy and benefit from this experience, 
which is part of our widening opportunities and school curriculum in Key Stage 2.  If 
you have any questions, please email office@uva.clf.uk  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Samantha Hodder                      Mrs Yvonne Matthews  
Principal                                     LSA & Forest School Leader 
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